





## **Dear Families:**

Please be advised that we have chosen Acorn School Fundraising to assist us in reaching this year's fundraising goals. Acorn was chosen because it provides a fun and fulfilling experience for our students. Using your child's artwork, Acorn can reproduce the art on items such as cards, calendars, placemats and more. All their items are of the highest quality and built to last, but more importantly, they will make a wonderful keepsake of your child's school year.

In the next few weeks, be on the lookout for artwork completed on an Acorn order form. The form provides a description and pricing for the 6 items available. If for any reason you do not like the art, Acorn allows for a replacement to be glued onto the form over the existing art. Ensure your order is legible and accurate, as the information provided appears on your products. Also, if you are paying by cheque, make sure the cheque is stapled to the cover sheet ad not to the artsheet. Leave the cover sheet on the form and return it to the school with your payment.

We encourage you, as part of the community, to support this endeavor. Remember all the money raised goes directly back to our school. In return, you will receive something of value, something that is as useful as it is unique and can be kept as a memento for years to come.

Thank you for your support.

